

Thursday, May 19, 2022

The Honorable Gary Dahms
Chair Senate Commerce and Consumer Protection Finance and Policy
MSB Room 2111
St. Paul, MN
55155

The Honorable Zack Stephenson Chair House Commerce Finance and Policy 509 State Office Building St. Paul, MN 55155

Dear Chair Dahms, Chair Stephenson and Members of the SF 3008 Conference Committee:

On behalf of the MN Distillers Guild, I am writing to thank the conferees for their work on Senate File 3008. We very much appreciate the time and effort that went into making this happen.

We believe the distillery provisions in Senate File 3008 will help our members continue to grow and help support Minnesota tourism, agriculture, and local businesses that collaborate with MN craft distillers. We believe these changes will serve our industry well for the foreseeable future as our MN craft distilleries continue to support our local communities.

Thank you again for your hard work and your support of craft distilleries in Minnesota.

Sincerely

Mark Schiller

Loon Liquor Company—CFO and Co-Founder

President—MN Distillers Guild

(952-905-8709)